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Coronavirus Update 

We hope you are all managing to keep safe in these extraordinary times. 

We recognise that Coronavirus is an unusual and challenging situation for everyone but 

would like to assure you the safety and wellbeing of our resident guests, your loved one, 

and our staff are of the utmost importance. 

 

We are closely monitoring the guidance issued by the Government and are taking all 

appropriate measures to provide a safe environment for all residents and staff. 

Whilst currently we do not have any residents with COVID-19 we are gearing up our training 

and Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) should / when that situation arises. As we have a 

small number of staff, so far, in self isolation we are pleased to confirm staff from all 

departments are working together to ensure care remains our priority. 

We are pleased to have  very dedicated staff and recognise they must be supported, to the 

same level as NHS staff, by giving them the tools they need (PPE and Testing) so they can do 

their jobs. As Directors we are also reviewing all employment terms to ensure our staff 

receive the best support and reward for the superb work they do. 

We would like to thank you for supporting our decision to close the home to visitors. This 

was not taken lightly but taken in the best interests of our residents and staff. Our staff will 

continue to contact you during your loved ƻƴŜΩǎ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŘŀȅΦ ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǿŜ 

continue to provide as much information as possible through our newsletter. 

We would particularly like to thank and pay tribute to our staff who are once again stepping 

up and ensuring our resident guests, your loved one  remain cared for and as safe as 

possible in these extraordinary times. 

 

Any further updates will be communicated directly to you all. 

Keep Safe 

Gareth and Enid Nixon-Moss 

Directors. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Frank Taylor brought some fun and laughter into St tŜǘŜǊǎΣ ƘŜΩǎ a real gentleman and 

there was lots of singing and dancing to be had. 

CǊŀƴƪ Ƙŀǎ ǇƭŀȅŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǘǊǳƳǇŜǘ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǉǳŜŜƴΩǎ tea parties and everyone loves it 

ǿƘŜƴ ƘŜ Ǉƭŀȅǎ Ƙƛǎ ΨǇƛǇŜ ŀƴŘ ŦǳƴƴŜƭΩΦ 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǳƴŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ŀŘǾƛǎŜ ȅƻǳ ƻƴ CǊŀƴƪΩǎ ƴŜȄǘ Ǿƛǎit, but will update you accordingly. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ Řŀȅ ŎŜlebrations across the 

world had been put on hold due to 

COVID 19 as well as government 

guidelines for social distancing, this 

has had a challenging impact on 

loved ones everywhere.  With a 

huge number of cards, flowers and 

gifts we made sure that each 

resident was given one to one 

support and where we could, we 

have emailed photos, telephoned 

and Skyped/facetimed loved ones.   


